Swan City Council Meeting Minutes

July 8, 2021

Present: Mayor Harding, Clerk Heywood, Councilmen Downing, Gobbel, Harding

Guests: Bob Harding, Dana Smith
The meeting was called to order at 6:31 p.m.  

A motion was made to approve the minutes:  1) Harding  2) Gobbel  All were in agreement

Councilman Gobbel mentioned the necessity of updating the city website about the change in city garbage services.  Councilwoman Harding said she would take care of this.

Next, the oath of office was given to the two visitors, making them council members.

A discussion was held on reducing the amount of council members, starting in 2022.  A resolution of intent to pursue this was passed:   1) Gobbel  2) Harding   All were in agreement

Then, the mayor told the council about a letter received by the city regarding available grant funds as part of Covid relief.  Discussion ensued on whether or not to pursue this and what funds could possibly be used for.

Clerk Heywood asked if the council would be agreeable to her purchasing a fan for her own comfort while working at City Hall.  They were fine with the request.

It was mentioned that the gazebo repair work would be commencing soon.

A motion was made to pay the bills: 1) Gobbel  2) Downing  All were in agreement

A motion was made to adjourn:  1) Harding  2) Gobbel  All were in agreement

Next meeting: Aug. 12th
